

FRANCO NEWSLETTER

Get this in your email! Just go to FrancoWaterbury.com, and click "Subscribe to our newsletter"

December 2015

I would like to take this time thank the *Executive Board*, the *Board of Directors* and to all the *members* that have supported me throughout the years I have been President. I would also like to thank all the employees for doing a great job for me and The Club. I would like to take this time to wish everyone a very *Merry Christmas* and a *Happy New Year!*

We would like to welcome our new Executive Board:

President
Vice President

Corresponding Secretary
Financial Secretary
Treasurer

Don Mencio
William Anton
Alan J. Couture
Joyce Sheedy
Nicki Berdan

We would also like to welcome our Board of Directors:

Roland Bard Stephen Guilbert
Gaetan Beaulieu Kevin Lincoln
Mario Fusco Paige Mathews
John Greguoli Pat Sheridan

Donna Guilbert

We would also like to thank **Nicole Pelletier**, **Maria Shepard** and **Donna Korbusieski** for helping out with the elections! *peraleputilel*

All incoming and outgoing Executive and Board members have to be present at the next meeting on *January 5th* at 7 pm.

The **Installation of Officers** will be held on *Saturday January* 16^{th} at 5 pm.

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

Dec 12 Christmas Buffet and Raffle 4pm

Dec 25 Merry Christmas! Jan 1 Happy New Year!

Jan 5 Board of Directors meeting - 7pm

Executive Board Meeting - 8pm

Jan 16 Installation of Officers – 5pm

Our **Veteran's Day Benefit** was a success! We raised \$535 and a lot of nonperishable items for **our vets!** We would like to thank **Stephen** and **Donna Guilbert, Debbie Wixon** and **Kevin Lincoln** for their help with the food and cleanup! We are still accepting donations to help our vets. A box is located in the bar for donations. Every little bit helps!!

Just a reminder, *membership renewals* will be due by January 1st. The prices are \$50/Single and \$75/Married Couple. As of February 1st you will be charged a \$5.00 late fee and as of March 1st you must come in as a new member and pay a \$5.00 late fee. You *can also pay now* and avoid the rush! You can now **pay via credit card!** So if you know anyone who would like to join Our Club they can join now and be covered now until the end of 2016!

Don't forget to check your newsletter for the scrambled name. You can win \$20! Congrats to *Francisca Acosta! She* won the *November* scramble!

Get well wishes go out to Ray Grenier, Paul Fortin, Gaetan Beaulieu, Phydime Pelletier and Maria Shepard.

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR!

You can check us out on:

Facebook: (www.facebook.com/francowaterbury)

Twitter: (@francowaterbury)

Our Website: (www.francowaterbury.com)

Our Hall is available for rental. Please call Will Anton at 203-754-6269 or email, hall@francowaterbury.com

Meat Pies are available at the bar year round. Please call or ask your bartender and place your order now! Slices are available at the Bar!

Trudy Bolduc President

***** KARAOKE EVERY SATURDAY NIGHT!!! *****

